Belvedere Family Church Book Donations for Korean Students

Cynthia Shibuya January 10, 2017



Dear BFC families,

Yeon Ah nim (Hyo Jin nim's wife) now has a position taking care of the upper elementary and middle school second generation students in Korea. She discovered that they have no reading books, only textbooks. She has asked me to gather book donations for these students.

Someone will be leaving for Korea Friday evening. They will be able to bring the books to Korea for her. If you have any books you can donate, please bring them to Belvedere and drop them off on the porch in front of the lounge at the Training Center. Some book suggestions are:

Harry Potter series

Anne of Green Gables series

Narnia series

Hardy Boys series

Nancy Drew series

Little House on the Prairie series

Obviously the whole series is not necessary, but it would be great if you do have it. Any book donation will be greatly appreciated! If you have any questions, please call Cynthia at 914 374 2272.

Thank you again for your donations!

Sincerely,

Cynthia Shibuya